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Flying Cows have re-signed All-Star Captain, Tavares Sledge!
Tavares, a past TBL champion, excelled in his inaugural season in Frederick earning both TBL All-Star

and All-TBL First Team honors.
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Frederick, MD

Power forward Tavares Sledge is not only returning to the TBL (The Basketball League), he is returning to
Frederick after a successful inaugural season. “One of the biggest reasons I came back is because of the
fan base,” said Sledge. “They are amazing and still reach out to me during the off-season to show their
support.” The Alabama native led his team in both rebounds and points per game last season, averaging
19.2 points and 10.8 rebounds per game.

He has also been recognized as a TBL All-Star and TBL Champion, earned All-TBL First Team, and is
regarded as the winningest player in the TBL, alongside his winningest coach, Ed Corporal. “Aside from
continuing to demonstrate his natural leadership on the court this season, his personality will also shine
through as he contributes to community-building events and inspires the next generation during our
camps and skill training sessions,” said General Manager Chris Jenkins. “We are thrilled to announce his
return and confident that he will make a positive impact both on and off the court.”

About The Frederick Flying Cows:
The Frederick Flying Cows are a TBL professional basketball team based in Frederick, Maryland. The Flying Cows
debuted on March 2, 2024 at The Hood College Athletic Center against the Reading Rebels with a thrilling 113-112
come-from-behind victory, showcasing the electrifying plays and the passionate fan base that would define the
franchise in their inaugural season. Immediately proving themselves as a top team, the Cows placed first in the
eight-team Atlantic Northeast division, and finished their season with a final record of 20-6.

The Frederick Flying Cows seek to become a part of the fabric of the community, and a team that will make the
people of Frederick proud! The team is dedicated to providing fun, affordable entertainment for all Frederick citizens.
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